
I am Naomi Loffleld, a fourth-year Psychology student,
and since my second year I have been active at my
Study Association, S.V. Dimensie. I used to say that
joining UReka was not something for me. When last
year my Board year as Treasurer and Commissioner
of Books at Dimensie ended and some of my
predecessors asked me whether I would like to join
UReka I almost immediately replied “no, I want to stay
close to the study associations”. As that is where I felt
comfortable, and felt like I knew what I was doing.
Hence, I went on to pursue another Board year at
Overleg Studieverenigingen, the umbrella association
for study associations. Here I currently hold the
position of Faculty Representative BMS and slowly but surely came into contact with many
different parties both within the UT as a whole, but mainly within BMS.

In this role, I tried to make everyone feel heard in whatever way, shape, or form was needed for
that particular situation. And personally, I would like to continue doing so, but then in a new and
perhaps more challenging way. Due to the experiences and contacts I have gained throughout
the past years I feel ready to take on another new challenge by joining the Faculty Council.With
this, I want to continue making a difference and aiding all BMS students in their academic paths.

Kind regards,

Naomi Loffeld


